|Greenfield Central Junior High School’s January Update I

| want to officially welcome all of the GCJHS students and families back for semester two. | have been
pleased to see most of our students ready to tackle the challenges of the spring semester so far. | think
our students enjoyed the time away from school on winter break, but most of them were ready to come
back by the 13",

The snow days have added a few wrinkles to our school calendar in the next four weeks, but at this time
we have still been able to keep most of the spring break unaffected.

Please make sure that these events have been added to your school calendars.
January 18" Dance Team in Competition in Ft. Wayne
January 20" Snow Make-up Day for January 8"
January 27- Feb 7 Acuity Testing This Week
January 28" Load Testing for ISTEP
January 29" Science Fair at 3:30-5:30
January 31% Choir and Ensemble at 4:30
February 1* ISSMA Solo and Ensemble for Band Students...at New Palestine High School
February 3" GCHS Administrators and Students Speak with the Class of 2018
February 5" High School Open House for 8" Grade Students, 6PM
High School Presentation for 8" Grade Parents, 7PM
February 6" Begin On-Line Scheduling Appointments for 8" Grade Students
February A GCHS Counselors Speak with 8" Grade Students about Diploma Requirements
February 10-14 Scheduling Appointments with High School Counselors
February 17"  Snow Make-up Day for January 9™
February 18-21 Scheduling Appointments with High School Counselors
March 13" Washington D.C. Preparation Meeting
March 14" Student Council Dodgeball Tournament (Tentative Date)
March 17" Snow Make-up Day for January 10"
March 18-28  Spring Break Dates (Still Subject to Change)
April 9 8" Grade Students Leave for Washington D.C. around 8PM

April 15 8™ Grade Students Visit the High School for “On the Road to High School”



Yearbook Request for Pictures: If you have any digital pictures related to GCJHS that you would like to
have added to the school’s yearbook (perhaps performing arts pictures, athletic pictures or field trip
pictures), please submit them to Mrs. Katie Scott at kscott@gcsc.k12.in.us. Mrs. Scott is the yearbook
supervisor, and she will consider adding the pictures that are submitted.

2014 Geography Bee

Congratulations to our 2014 Geography Bee students. Each of these students won the geography bee

for their respective social studies classes. The competed in the annual event on Friday the 17" of
January.

This year’s Geography Bee champion was Samantha Shepherd (Mr. Brown's class), and the reserve
champion was Hayden Bottorff (Mrs. Stinnett's class). Way to go!



